
 

 

PO Box 141 
Oak Harbor, OH  43449        
 
Dear Buyer’s Club Member, 
 
We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your support of the Jr. Fair market livestock 
exhibitors with last year’s contributions to the Buyer’s Club. Through the generosity of wonderful 
individuals and organizations such as yourself, the Buyer’s Club has become a great success. It has 
helped increase premiums for exhibitors and also allows more people to be involved in the sale. 
 
We will once again be collecting donations towards the Buyer’s Club to support the 4-H and FFA youth of 
Ottawa County. Whether you are able to give $25 or $1,000, your contribution will be pooled with other 
members of the Buyer’s Club to make advertising bids (premium bids) during the Livestock Sale on 
Friday, July 22, 2022 at the Ottawa County Fairgrounds. Your name will be recognized during the sale, on 
signage at the fairgrounds and in the newspaper following the fair. 
 
If you are interested in joining the Buyer’s Club, please complete the form at the bottom and return it, 
along with your contribution, to the address listed below. If you have questions about the Buyer’s Club, 
or would like more information about the sale, contact Kayla Laubacher at 419-341-5239 (call/text) or 
oclivestocksale@gmail.com. 
   
Thank you for taking the time to consider the Buyer’s Club and supporting the market livestock 
exhibitors at the 2022 Ottawa County Fair. 
 
Sincerely, 
The Ottawa County Jr. Fair Livestock Sale Committee 

Please cut along the dotted line and return the bottom portion.  

Please complete the following and return to:  
Ottawa Co. Jr. Fair Livestock Sale Committee  
PO Box 141  
Oak Harbor, OH 43449  

 
Name: _________________________________________________ Phone Number: ___________________  
Address: ________________________________________________________________________________  
City/State/Zip Code: ________________________________________ Email: _________________________  
Donation Amount: $_________________________ 
Return by July 8, 2022 to be listed on the Buyer’s Club sign at the fair. 


